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 The Fall SEC is in the past now and we should all be looking forward to the Holidays. 

Well, here it is November and that means it’s time for all the Mid-Year reports for Child 
Welfare due to me postmarked on or before Nov. 5. 

I’m really looking forward to seeing what each post is doing for Child Welfare. 

Please remember the children during the holidays.  There are so many things we can 
do for them during this time of year. 

Happy Thanksgiving to ALL 

Bonnie Rojeski 

 


